
IDTP TEAM MEMBERS RECEIVE PRESTIGIOUS AWARD FROM SECURE TECHNOLOGY 
ALLIANCE 
 
Tucson, Arizona – February 28, 2024 
 
Two IDTP team members were recognized for their leadership by the Secure Technology 
Alliance (STA) at their 2024 Identity and Payments Summit in Tucson, Arizona.  Lars 
Suneborn and Gerry Smith were presented with The Idea Generator Award for conducting 
the first ever training session on security fundamentals at the event. 
 
This marks the first time that this category of leadership award has been presented by the 
STA. 
 
 

 
 
Pictured above from left to right are Gerry Smith, Lars Suneborn, and Jason Bohrer, STA 
Executive Director, who presented the award. 


